
Clark’s Hill/Norton State Historic Site 
2022 Public Meeting 

April 23, 2022 – 1-2 p.m. 
Summary 

 
The following is a summary of the Public Meeting conducted at Clark’s Hill/Norton State Historic Site. 
 
The open house meeting allowed participants to stop by and visit with park team members from Clark’s 
Hill/Norton State Historic Site. 
 
The main topic discussed included the moving of the driveway. Pictures of the project and what it 
entailed were on display. 

From 1:30-2:15 p.m., participants were invited to go on a Wildflower Walk. Approximately 16 attended. 
 
 
 
 


